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I am for the proposed legislation because as a Bank employee I see all too much that 
programs, like Money Minders, is needed for our aging population. I see first-hand 
when a spouse passes away, the widow is left not knowing how to handle the 
finances. Even a task like balancing a checkbook is difficult. Having the added funds 
will increase awareness for programs like this.


